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Roberta DiMezza

From: The Hevner Family <thevner1@cox.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 8:35 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: mrdennen@verizon.net; deharts74@gmail.com; Rep. Craven, Robert E.
Subject: HB 7098 - OPPOSE

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir or Madame –  
 
I OPPOSE HB 7098 - Exempts full-time members of the capitol police from the seven (7) day waiting period and 
other requirements for purchasing concealable firearms or rifles and shotguns.  It is poorly written and serves no 
purpose.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Thomas B. Hevner, Jr. 
33 Cullen Hill Road 
Lincoln, RI  02865 
401-450-9653 – Cell 
 


